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The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE), Environmental Management (EM) Nevada Program 
received correspondence from the NSSAB detailing the Board’s recommendations for improving 
communications to the public for Groundwater Open House events.  

The EM Nevada Program appreciates the work that went into producing these recommendations. 
The discussion at the January 18, 2023, NSSAB meeting that yielded these recommendations 
was both thorough and insightful. The recommendations represent a great example of how the 
NSSAB, and its members can be of great assistance to our shared EM Nevada mission. 

In review of the recommendations, the EM Nevada Program will consider each of the NSSAB’s 
recommendations to increase public engagement and to improve the attendee experience when 
preparing for future Groundwater Open House events.  

Again, we thank the NSSAB for its diligent work in providing your thoughtful feedback for this 
important event. If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact the NSSAB 
Office at (702) 523-0894. 

 
 
 
 

Robert F. Boehlecke  
EMO:14934.RB    Deputy Designated Federal Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Anthony Graham -2- February 2, 2023 
 
 
 
cc via e-mail:  
Michelle Hudson, DOE/HQ (EM-4.32)  
Kelly Snyder, DOE/HQ (EM-4.32)  
Kevin Knapp, Navarro 
Patty Neese, Navarro 
Glenn Puit, Navarro 
Barbara Ulmer, Navarro 
Navarro Central Files 
NSSAB Members and Liaisons 
John Myers, EM 
Bill Wilborn, EM 
EM Records, EM 


		2023-02-02T13:03:07-0800
	ROBERT BOEHLECKE




